
 
Newsletter 

Reading 

Here is a poem to share with your child: 

Reading Newsletter 

Welcome to Prince Albert’s reading newsletter! This        

newsletter has been designed  to keep you up to date on all 

of the things that we are doing in school to promote reading 

for pleasure. We want all of our children to love reading and 

become lifelong readers. We hope that it will provide you 

with some ideas and inspiration to support your child at  

home. 

There was a slight delay in establishing our new team 

of reading ambassadors as we were waiting for their 

badges to arrive. In January, we will be having a special 

assembly to give all children their badges and            

announce who our team of reading ambassadors are 

across school. 

We are absolutely thrilled that we had so many                 

applications and that so many children are excited to 

join our team and share their love of reading across 

school. Thank you to all of the children who applied 

and have been waiting so patiently for the team to be 

set up.  

It is free and simple to join Aston Library. 

You can join online or pop into the li-

brary. Aston Library is open: Thursday 

9am-1pm and 2pm-5pm. Why not pop 

in, join and choose a book! Aston Library 

is located inside Aston Fire Station on 

Ettington Road. There are regularly free 

events at libraries 

across Birmingham. 

Scan the code to find 

out more. 

Winter Reading Challenge 

Encourage children to read over winter with this free reading challenge! It's 
an amazing confidence booster and the perfect thing to keep the reading 
momentum going.  
 
Taking part is simple. Children read three or more books (anything they like 
- audiobooks count too) between 1 December - 20                  
February and add them to their profile. Reaching their reading 
goal will unlock an adorable limited-edition online badge and a 
new certificate of achievement to print off and treasure!  

Winter Reading Challenge  Follow this link to find out more 
or scan the QR code. 

How to support reading at 

home: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
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School reading events 

 
Winter Reading Challenge - 

1st December—20th         

February 

 

January– Reading Ambassadors Assembly 

 

Weekly class visits to the library and shared  

reading between year groups.  
 

Latest Releases 

These are brand new books that have recently 
been released.  

See if you can find them in your local library. If you 
read one, let us know! 

 

Our World: Pakistan by       
Rumaisa Bilal 

In this charming board 
book, a little girl takes the 
reader through her daily 
routine at home with her 
family in Pakistan.  

 

Leon: Worst Friends Forever by 
Jamar Nicholas 

Leon is the school superhero! Or 
so he thinks. An action-packed 
graphic novel. 

 

 

Hamza’s Wild World by Hamza 
Yassin 

An incredibly engaging collection 
of amazing animal facts, from 
naturalist and cameraman Hamza 
Yassin.  

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/book/l/leon-worst-friends-forever/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/book/h/hamzas-wild-world/

